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All doctoral students working in the general area of social issues in management—including business ethics, corporate social responsibility, and business and government—should consider applying to the Academy of Management 2005 Social Issues in Management Division doctoral consortium.  The consortium is designed to provide a brief but comprehensive introduction to the Social Issues in Management field and to the academic profession in general.  

 

The consortium is designed as an opportunity for doctoral students to leave the relatively sheltered setting of their doctoral studies and begin to converse with a wider circle of people with a broader array of ideas concerning scholarship and teaching.  A variety of top SIM scholars from universities all over the world will participate as panelists, coaches, and lunch hosts.  This year we also anticipate having a nice mix of scholars from all over the world.  While offering abundant networking opportunities, the consortium content focuses on developing research and teaching skills and strategies, and on achieving a balance between career and other dimensions of life.

 

The consortium begins on Friday, August 5, with a casual get-acquainted dinner at a fun restaurant in Honolulu.  After dinner, a panel of SIM scholars will give an overview of the SIM field, its academic roots, future directions, and related organizations.  We’ll spend Saturday morning in panelist sessions devoted to the crafts of teaching and research.  We will then continue the tradition of pairing consortium participants with SIM scholars for independent lunches to provide feedback on students’ research ideas.  In the afternoon, sessions will include a panel discussion with journal editors and one focused on early career issues such as managing the dissertation process, developing a research stream, choosing a job/university, and work-life balance.

 

The only “cost” of admission is a two-page, single-spaced research abstract that the participant will discuss over lunch with a faculty and fellow doctoral student.  Past students report that this kind of feedback is one of the most valuable aspects of the consortium.  To apply, students need to obtain a faculty sponsor and submit a nomination form.  Interested students can find a link to the nomination forms and more information at http://www.pitt.edu/~rorst6/sim/doccon.htm.  Sponsoring faculty can use the application form or simply e-mail the consortium chairs.  While we will give priority to those students who are finishing their course of study and who have not previously attended a SIM doctoral consortium, we realize that students may also benefit by attending a consortium earlier in their course of study and by attending more than once.  In addition to students who focus on social issues, students whose primary area is outside of SIM but who also emphasize social issues (e.g., ethics or business and society relations) in their work are welcome.  Indeed, SIM has a history of encouraging cross-fertilization with scholars from other divisions.  Space is limited, so it is important to submit an application as soon as possible, but no later than May 15.  We hope to see you in Hawaii!   

Pour plus d'informations 
· sur la division Social Issues in Management, voir le site www.simdivision.org
· sur la conférence 2005 de l'Academy of Management, voir le site http://meetings.aomonline.org/2005/
